
CROSAIRES HOLDS FIFTH ANNUAL, “PITCH FOR PAMPERS”  

HORSESHOE TOURNAMENT 

 
Crosaires, an “Aging in Community” residence is back at it again with its fifth annual, “Pitch 

for Pampers” Horseshoe Tournament.  This community wide event is a fundraiser to help 

Williamston resident, Sandy Whelton raise monies for her personal cause known as “Pyper’s 

Diapers.”  Whelton contributes her own personal and raises monies through private 

donations to ensure local families in need go without necessary baby supplies, including 

diapers and wipes. 

 

By living out its mission statement, “Where Care and Community Intersect”, Crosaires again 

finds itself hosting this community event raising monies to give back to the community in 

which the home is located at 5829 Zimmer Road in Williamston.  Elders play an integral part 

in the event’s success, owner Todd Walter states, including hanging fliers throughout the 

downtown businesses promoting the event, helping with participant registration and 

throwing the first shoe of the day to kick off the event! 

 

The fifth annual horseshoe tournament is schedule to take place at Crosaires on Saturday, 

September 29th beginning at 10:00 a.m.  Teams consisting of two individuals, same and or 

mixed sexes will pay a $30.00 registration fee.  The tournament is slated to have a single 

game elimination up through the final two teams which at that time the best two out of three 

games up to 21 will find this year’s winners being awarded a financial gift with all remaining 

proceeds going to “Pyper’s Diapers.” 

 

Registration for the event can take place by calling Todd Walter, owner of Crosaires at 517-

898-1715, sending him an email at toddw@crosaires.com and or messaging him on the 

Crosaires Facebook page.  For more information about Crosaires, visit their website at 

www.crosaires.com 
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